
Re: EC Boss Brought Spiritualists To IPAC Meeting

The attention of the Electoral Commission has been drawn to a
statement made by Mr Asiedu Nketiah, General Secretary of the NDC,
to the effect that the Chairperson of the Commission, Mrs Jean Mensa,
brought spiritualists to an IPAC meeting to cast out demons. 

For the information of the General Public this is untrue. It never
occurred.

IPAC meetings are meant to discuss issues relating to Ghana’s Electoral
System. This is exactly what occurs there.  IPAC meetings are attended
by Political Parties, Civil Society and Development Partners.

We state categorically that Mr Nketiah’s assertion is not true and we
challenge him to prove it.
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